
Albany Township Recreation Committee

The Albany Township Recreation Committee met in person on Monday December 4th 2023, at 

7:30

Members Present:  Steve Wade, Stephen Hamm, and Renee Olszewski

Absent: Lucy Muth, Sandra Wessner

The Board Member are as Follows:

Stephen Hamm- Chairman

Sandy Wessner- Vice Chairman

Renee Olszewski- Secretary

Meeting Adjourned at 8:48pm

Next Meeting January 2th, 2024

Submitted by Renee Olszewski- Secretary

Figuring out the top 10 rules for the park to add to a sign. Also, on the sign adding a QR 
code for the rest of the rules, future information about the park or events
Stephen Hamm was going to look into designing a sign
Starting to look into possible grants for 2024
Seeing if any projects can be done or helped by the boy scout, or girl scouts 
Discussed diĊerent material or ways we could add to the grass walking path.
Getting some Scarlet Oak from Hawk Mtn.
January 8th we have a joint meeting with the Environmental Advisory Council  


